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Nursery Curriculum Letter
Thursday 16th September 2021

	Welcome To Beddington Infants’ School Nursery
What a wonderful week we have had meeting our new Nursery Cubs.  Thank you so much for welcoming us into your homes and joining us for some of the  first sessions.  
If you are not sure about start dates, please phone the office.
For the hour-long visit (which one parent will stay for), please bring with you all the items listed on the requirements list, such as: book bag, named sun hat, named wellies etc. 
On your visit, please be prepared to wear a mask, there will also be hand sanitiser available.  
Going forward, we will return to our open door policy, allowing parents to come into the classroom with the children either at the start of the morning session or the end of the afternoon session, but once again, please be prepared to wear masks for this.
These weekly letters will provide you with a regular update on the week and what is to come in the following week.  They will generally be sent home on a Friday afternoon.  We will provide a brief description of the learning activities ahead using these headings.



	Topic
[image: Are guinea pigs cuddly? Tips for building a close bond with them! – Guinea  Pig 101]
	English
[image: Book Clipart Clip - Clip Art Transparent Books , Transparent Cartoon, Free  Cliparts & Silhouettes - NetClipart]
	Maths[image: ]

	[bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs]For the settling-in weeks we will be alternating an array of activities and toys, so that the children can become familiar with all aspects of the Nursery.



	Dates for the term [image: Animated calendar clipart kid - ClipartBarn]
	17th September – Jeans for Genes (charity donation to wear own clothes)
22nd September – All cubs attending their full sessions
25th – 29th October – Half Term
17th December – End of term (timings will be announced)


	Learning at Home

	 
Reminders: any reminders will appear here, so do make sure you keep an eye out for this and read it each week.


This newsletter will be sent out by email only from here onwards. A copy was sent by email on 16.9.21, please contact the school office if you did not receive it.

Thank you, the Nursery Team
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